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Sportsmans Creek new bridge project – temporary changes at the 
intersection of Weir and Ensbey roads, Lawrence from September 
2016 
  
The NSW Government is funding this $27 million bridge project as part of 
the Bridges for the Bush program to improve road safety and traffic 
efficiency. 
 
Roads and Maritime Services has contracted Delaney Civil Pty Ltd to build the Sportsmans Creek new 
bridge. Early construction work started in July 2016.  

To allow work to commence on the road approach to the new bridge, a temporary side road will be in 
place for motorists at the intersection of Weir and Ensbey roads.  

 

How will the work affect you? 
Motorists accessing Weir Road will travel on the temporary side road from the week commencing 
Monday 19 September 2016 until late 2017, weather permitting. 

 
Traffic changes 
Motorists are to follow all temporary signage and traffic control measures. 
 
Contact 
If you have any questions, please call our project team on 1800 798 538 or 
sportsmanscreekbridge@delaneycivil.com.au. For more information on our project, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/sportsmans  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1300 761 923 
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